
 
 

December 21, 2023 

Dr. Victoria L. Bastecki-Perez, President 

Montgomery County Community College 
 

Dear Colleague,  
 

A fundamental principle of the Middle States Commission on Higher Education (MSCHE) is to 
provide service and support to member institutions as they implement accreditation standards 
and engage in continuous institutional improvement initiatives. The designation of an MSCHE 
vice president as the liaison to an institution is a primary means of providing that support.  
 

Effective today, we are assigning responsibility as the MSCHE vice president liaison for your 
institution to Dr. Connie Clifton. We want to assure you that the entire Accreditation Relations 
team will work closely with Dr. Clifton to ensure that you receive the guidance and support you 
have come to expect from our staff. Please note that this change will be reflected on the MSCHE 


